Monday, April 29, 2013
The Honorable _______________

United States Senate

Washington, DC  20510

Dear Senator __________:
I am writing to urge that you quickly confirm the full package of five nominations to the National Labor Relations Board:  Mark Pearce, Philip Miscimarra, Richard Griffin, Harry Johnson III, and Sharon Block.  
While I may not agree with the views of each of these people, I believe it is in the best interests of working families to have a full Board confirmed now so that the NLRB can get back to the job it was intended for – ensuring that fairness and justice are enforced in the workplace. 
I’ll be watching for your vote.  Thank you.  
Sincerely,

______________________________

(Name)
____________________________________________________________________________

(Address)

